
Santa came!

Dragon Dance

Jolly Phonics

What have the Big Kids been up to?

Early November,we started the Jolly Phonics program.
Every week, we are discovering a new sound and how to write

it. This goes with funny songs, movements, examples, and plenty
of opportunities to become familiar with the new sound.

10 weeks later, we can say
that the Blue Group is doing
great and learning fast!
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Right before our Christmas 
break, Santa came to see us. 

And he didn’t come
empty-handed!

Thank you Santa!

To celebrate
Têt, a lion
and a dragon
came to
dance for us!
Some of us
loved it, some
a little less,
but we were
all very brave
and we all 
looked great
in our Ao dai!

What a busy second term it has been! We had a lot to celebrate: 
Diwali, Christmas, Têt, our own version of Halloween 

and Pranav turning 4!

But although we like to party, we also
worked very hard! We started the

Jolly Phonics program, and learned a
lot about us and the world around us.

Everyone has come a long way since the 
beginning of the year, and we are very

proud of our Blue Group!

Ms Viviane, Ms Hanh & Ms Jacqueline



Pony ride!

Fun with the Yellow Group!

Hannah Leo

We celebrated Diwali
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For Diwali,
Pranav’s

and
Shiv’s
mums

came to 
tell us all 
about it! They showed

us pictures,
explained 
what and
why, brought
us some
specialties
and some
fun activities!

Thank
you
very

much!

As the Year of the
Horse was approaching,

we decided to talk about horses.
But if horses are fun to talk
about, they are even more fun
to ride and groom. If we were
impressed, we hid it quite well:
there were a lot of big smiles
next to the ponies!

As we talked about horses, we also learned about equestrian
sports. We were not quite ready to go jumping with the real 
ponies so we pretended to jump, run a barrel race, do some
dressage, and, best of all, race! We were having so much fun 
that the Yellow Group wanted to join us. So we did it all over 

again all together, and it was so much fun! 
Our gross motor skills successfully faced new challenges 

and we made a lot of new friends!
We can’t wait for the next opportunity

to play with the other groups!


